Attachment I—Telephone Interview Reminder Email 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: REMINDER: 2 Days Left to Schedule Your Interview About Public Health Ethics Activities

Dear [Name]:

We previously contacted you about your participation in a telephone interview about how your health department addresses ethical issues that arise in the practice of public health. The telephone interview is in follow-up to an online survey you completed on XX date.  On the survey, you indicated that you would be interested in participating in a telephone interview in order to provide additional details about your health department’s public health ethics activities.  We have not yet heard back from you about scheduling a time for the telephone interview.  

We value your input as it will be useful for improving the public health ethics resources we are developing for state and local health departments.  If you are still interested in participating in this telephone interview, which we anticipate will take 60 minutes to complete, please contact me before [date] at phethics@cdc.gov or 404-639-4690.

If you have any questions about this interview, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you in advance for your input.

Drue Barrett, PhD
Lead, Public Health Ethics Unit
Office of Scientific Integrity
Office of the Associate Director for Science
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention


